2/2/23

Tyler,

| am writing you this letter just to let you know how much | appreciate your
fabrication skills when it came to helping me re-create the parts for my Bobcat
skid steer restoration.

As you know, this was the first Bobcat they were able to mass-produce and
successfully sell here in America. Now that parts are so scarce for these antique
machines, you helped immensely by machining these otherwise unobtainable
parts. | had looked for some time for a shop or person who could replicate parts
for these older skid steers with no success until someone had mentioned you.

Once completed, this Bobcat skid steer will go back into service on my homestead

for general grounds maintenance, gravel spreading, and to clean out our manure
pit from our chicken house.

I thank you for the work you’ve done and will do with our upcoming mechanical
agricultural projects. | will be happy to refer you and your services as one of the
rare entities around that can do what you do.

Sincerely,

Niclas Jancic

5260 Howington Rd, Braselton, GA 30517



Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Tyler Crawford <tl_crawford@ymail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 7:49 PM

To: Jennifer Rivera (Administration); Randi Doveton (Planning)
Subject: Fw: Letter of recomendation

Attachments: tyler crawford letter.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

WARNING: This communication has been detected as containing an attachment - Proceed with caution

One more cat herded.

Thanks!

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Niclas Jancic <njancic@hotmail.com>

To: tl_crawford@ymail.com <tl_crawford@ymail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 at 03:31:33 PM EST
Subject: Letter of recomendation



